Chastity Duque
615 E. 17th Ave
Cordele, Ga. 31015
229-322-2544
Cduque@students.asurams.edu


October 29, 2017


Dr. Wayne Partridge
504 College Drive
Albany, Ga. 31705

Dr. Partridge:

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing this letter concerning my cause paper. I have received help from the online writing center that has helped me to revise my paper.

On, October 30, 2017, I used the online writing center link to submit my paper for feedback. I received an email the following day that included ways to correct my paper. The email also contained information on how to schedule a conference.

On October 31, 2017, at 1:15 pm, I met with Laura Shirley online. Ms. Shirley explained to me step by step and in detail the mistakes I made in my paper. She explained what was incorrect and why.

After the conference I revised my paper. I corrected introductory phrases by adding a comma after. I corrected run-on sentences. I had to revise contradicting sentences. Lastly, I changed my entire paper to reflect on my own feelings and experiences and not that of others.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to revise my paper. I look forward to your feedback.



Sincerely,



Chastity Duque









